
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

DISPOSAL OF SURPLUS VEHICLES 
 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Lakeland (LHA) is accepting sealed bids for certain 

surplus vehicles.  The complete Bid Package may be obtained by emailing your request to 

Procurement@LakelandHousing.org. 

 

All bids must be submitted by 4:15 p.m., Eastern Time, on September 02, 2015 at which 

time, bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  All are invited to attend.  Any bid 

received after this closing time will not be considered. 

 

Minority and Woman Business Enterprises (MBE/WBE) and Section 3 firms are strongly 

encouraged to respond to this and all LHA projects, programs, and services. 


